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22nd March 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Having consulted with Blackpool Director of Public Health and the Education Leadership 
Team at Blackpool as well as the Trust Board we have made the decision to close the 
school building to students from today (Monday 22nd March) due to the high number of 
confirmed positive results from our recent Lateral Flow Testing. 
 
All students will return to remote lessons from Wednesday 24th March and should access 
work through class charts on Tuesday 23rd March.  Full details and a link are available on 
the school website to support home learning. If you have any queries, please contact the 
school via: RemoteLearning@ssa.bfet.uk 
 
The school will close for the Easter Holidays on Friday 26th March and all students will return 
to school on Monday 12th April. 
 
Any further updates from the Government during the break will be communicated through 
our school website. 
  

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
  
 

  
 

Neil Reynolds 
Headteacher 
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